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Sagarika Newsline: July-September 2022 
 

Dear parents, 
 
It is our constant endeavor to engage our enthusiastic learners in various of hands-on activities to help them hone 
their skills and showcase their talent.  With pride and admiration, we wish to share a glimpse of the dynamic 
participation of the students in the activities organized during the quarter - July to September 2022. The Newsletter 
also highlights their achievements and laurels won by our prestigious institution. 
Kindly click on the given link to view the Newsletter. 

 
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/e7941d357a.html 
 
Regards 

    Headmistress 
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